
NEW ADVICE TO SUPPORT SCHOOL AND PRU 
LEADERS TO CONTINUE WITH SCHOOL BUSINESS  
 

School and PRU staff have shown great courage during this 
challenging time. Estyn and other partners have gathered useful 
advice, reminders and reassurance to support those leaders who 
need it to continue with school business. 
 

USEFUL LINKS: 

Webpage 

https://www.estyn.gov.wales/supporting-continuity-learning-children-and-
young-people 

 

Documents 

Advice for school and PRU leaders and governors on how to continue with 
school and PRU business during the Covid-19 pandemic 

https://www.estyn.gov.wales/document/advice-school-and-pru-leaders-and-
governors-how-continue-school-and-pru-business 

 

Key principles to support the continuation of school and PRU business, using 
technology where appropriate 

https://www.estyn.gov.wales/document/key-principles-support-
continuation-school-and-pru-business-using-technology  
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